
 
 

 
Citizens Review Board Meeting & 

Racial Bias Audit Results & Discussion 
 

Wednesday August 23rd, 2023 | 5:30 pm  
City Hall Room 330 

 
 
 

Public Comment will be taken in person. Individuals may also email or mail comments to the  
Commission prior to the meeting, see contact info at bottom of agenda for more information. 

 
 

• Call to Order 

• Roll Call 

• Consent of June Minutes 

• Adjourn for presentation by the Crime and Justice Institute (see below) 

 

 

The Crime & Justice Institute and Citizens Review Board will host the second of three meetings 
to present findings from the Racial Bias Audit of the Duluth Police Department.  The CJI has 
completed the assessment and will present findings and considerations to the public with an 
emphasis on those that relate to the Duluth Citizens Review Board.  The full report can be found 
on DPD’s website https://duluthmn.gov/police/public-reports-and-transparency/racial-bias-
audit/ 

The presentation will be held in person and is open to the public. Public comment is encouraged.  

 

 

 
The public are encouraged to submit written comment prior to the CRB meeting by emailing humanrights@duluthmn.gov  

or mailing comments to City Hall, 411 W 1st St Room 430, Duluth, MN 55802. Please note that all public comment is considered Public Data. 
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